



Dear operator,

I am getting in touch to share an update on our Network Delivery team.

Our recently appointed Operations Manager Sean Fitzpatrick finished in this position yesterday, Monday 17 June. We wish him all the best in his next endeavours.

Please continue to direct any operational queries to networklead@containerexchange.com.au or reach out to me for any matters requiring escalation.

Thanks for your support as we continue to progress the Network Delivery team structure.



Kind regards

Mick Shea **Executive General Manager Network Delivery**



Copyright 2024 © Container Exchange All rights reserved.







OPERATOR HUB | THE GREEN GUIDE | BUSINESS PARTNER PORTAL

